
President’s	Update	 	 	
May,	2018	
	 	 	
																																																																			
To	All	NGJA	Members,	

With	the	completion	of	all	the	JO	Regional	competitions	and	the	NCAA	Championships,	here	is	a	quick	NGJA	
update	as	
we	near	the	end	of	the	season:	

1. The	2017	–	2018	judging	season	–	The	judging	season	is	almost	over	with	only	3	competitions	remaining:	
a.	JO	Nationals	–	May	9-13	in	Oklahoma	City,	OK	
b.	US	Qualifier	–	July	12-15	at	the	USOTC	in	Colorado	Springs,	CO	
c.	USA	Championships	–	Aug.	16-19	in	Boston,	MA	

2. NCAA	Championships	–	the	2018	NCAA	Championships	was	a	tremendously	exciting	event	and	extremely	
well	
judged!!!	Congratulations	to	all	the	judges	at	this	event	who	did	an	outstanding	job!	

3. 2018	NCAA	Judging	Season	–	for	a	final	look	at	the	statistics	from	the	2018	season,	go	to	
roadtonationals.com	
then	Men,	then	Charts,	then	All	Team	Charts	to	see	the	Home/Away	difference!	

4. NGJA.org	–	remember	to	check	the	NGJA	website	during	the	summer	for	more	information.	
I	hope	you	had	a	successful	2018	judging	season!	

Mike	Juszczyk	
NGJA	President	

	


